
ASX / MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 
 

 

29 March 2017 

 
ST GEORGE VIDEO INTERVIEW FROM INVESTOR FORUM  

 

John Prineas, Executive Chairman of St George Mining Limited, provided an interview in connection with 
the Canary Networks ‘Stocks to Watch Roadshow’ held in Melbourne and Sydney on 22 and 23 March 
2017 respectively. 
 
This video interview can be viewed on our website at http://stgm.com.au/page/media.  
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John Prineas 
Executive Chairman 
St George Mining Limited 
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